
 

 

CROSS COUNTRY 
 
The school has a strong team which competes in the Canterbury, South Island and NZ 
Secondary Schools Championships. The team competes most Saturdays throughout the 
winter. Team trainings to be confirmed. 
 
 
EQUIPMENT/UNIFORM 
Students will wear a CBHS top (running singlet $40 from the uniform shop) to compete in 
and need to wear their CBHS PE black shorts. It is recommended students have a pair of 
spikes, but these are not a requirement of participation. 
 
 
COST 
Saturday running approximately $60 each (calculated by age). Events outside of Canterbury 
will incur costs dependent on each event and its location.  
 
 
 
Follow us on Facebook 
 
 
Contact: Guy Ferguson 
Email: fergusong@staff.cbhs.school.nz 
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